[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Dean Hobden 
Sent: 31 October 2018 17:12
To: DC Support
Subject: Questions regarding decision of 18/01253/F

Dear Maria,

I have today learnt through Facebook that the hotel has been given the go ahead. I had a few questions, as a neighbour of Bicester Heritage. Would you be able to answer the below for me?

1. The original plan was for four stories but the Facebook post says five. I don’t think local residents were notified of the change to the height. Do you know if it’s four or five stories?

2. What plans will be put in place to mitigate light? As our village has no street lights we are going to be affected by the light especially as it will tower over our houses and the street lights will light up our estate.

3. Will the speed limit be lowered on Buckingham Road?

4. What plans will be put in place to alleviate traffic? The junction coming out from Skimmingdish Lane on to Buckingham Road from Turnpike Road is dangerous and I don’t want this development to affect my morning commute.

Kind regards,

Dean Hobden
5 Turnpike Road
OX27 8UP

